
 

Gopher Control Program 

DID YOU KNOW? 
SARM administers a cost-share rebate program to control ground squirrel 
(Richardson's, Franklin's, thirteen-lined and the Northern pocket gopher) 
populations available to producers, RMs and First Nations funded through 
Sustainable CAP. 

 2024-25 GOPHER CONTROL PROGRAM will rebate:  

− Up to 50% on registered gopher control products used by July 31, 2024. 

− Up to 50% (to a maximum of $125) for the materials used to build raptor 
platforms and nest boxes as a non-chemical means to increase predation. 

 HOW TO CLAIM by JULY 31, 2024  
− Scan the QR code or visit the SARM website at the link 

below for GCP Program Guidelines and Claim Form 

https://sarm.ca/programs/sustainable-canadian-agricultural-
partnership/gopher-control-program/ 

− Completed claim forms and invoices must be submitted 
through your RM or First Nation office to be signed by the 
administrator before the claim deadline.  

− RMs and First Nations submit all claim packages to SARM by July 31, 2024. 

 
 

 

Please contact your SARM Division Plant Health Technical Advisor  
for more information or to answer any questions. 

DIV 1: Tayo Adegeye AAg, PBiol DIV 3: Betty Johnson AAg DIV 5: Chelsea Neuberger AAg 
306-580-8708 306-315-3925 306-380-4526 
PHNdivision1@sarm.ca PHNdivision3@sarm.ca PHNdivision5@sarm.ca 
 

DIV 2: Joanne Kwasnicki Pag DIV 4: Katey Makohoniuk CCA, DIV 6: Colleen Fennig PAg 
306-541-8437 TechAg 306-946-9895 
PHNdivision2@sarm.ca 306-594-7683 PHNdivision6@sarm.ca 
 PHNdivision4@sarm.ca                                
 

 

 

https://pr-rp.hc-sc.gc.ca/ls-re/result-eng.php?p_search_label=richardson&searchfield1=NONE&operator1=CONTAIN&criteria1&logicfield1=AND&searchfield2=NONE&operator2=CONTAIN&criteria2&logicfield2=AND&searchfield3=NONE&operator3=CONTAIN&criteria3&logicfield3=AND&searchfield4=NONE&operator4=CONTAIN&criteria4&logicfield4=AND&p_operatordate=%3D&p_criteriadate&p_status_reg=REGISTERED&p_searchexpdate=EXP
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